
1.1 frid Bovey.

W. V. Howard, Esq., 
Bay View Hotel, 
Ville ïl&rie, flue.

lly dear Howard

There is no difficulty about 
your getting into the United States, providing 
that you have a letter from Williams College.

As regards your intended wife “ ii-- be necessary for you either to bring her 
over here before you go, or to return from the 
United States for your wedding in Canada.

I hope this will give you the information you want and will be only too glad to 
be of any possible assistance.

Yours faithfully,

July 30th, 1924.
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